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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 
Update on the Corsham Register of Businesses and the Corsham Business 
Event next spring.   

 

 
 

• We placed a joint editorial with the Town Council in the August / September 
edition of Corsham and Box Matters magazine informing the local business 
community about the event and encouraging them to provide their details for the 
Register. 
 
 
 

 

• The response to the Register was disappointing: although the magazine was 
distributed to over 5000 addresses, only around 10 businesses have provided 
their details for inclusion.  This means that we will have to fall back on previous 
data, which may not be up to date or complete. 

• Can I ask you all to encourage any local businesses you come into contact with 
to support both the Register and next year’s event. 
 
 

 

• Planning continues for the event next spring.  However, this is now likely to be 
held at Hartham Park because there will be insufficient parking at the Springfield 
Campus 

 

 

• Our next networking events are: 
 
8 October- Coppins of Corsham 
 
12 November- Bath Spa University at Corsham Court 
 
Full details of these and other events can be found on our blog at: 
http://corshamchamber.wordpress.com/ 
 

 
 


